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Rabaska Road area Waterline Shut-
offs tomorrow 

 
(Kahnawake – 15, Seskehkó:wa/September 2020) 
 
The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like 
to inform the community that the water will be turned off on Horn 
Road from the Batting Cage to Rabaska Road, and on Canadian 
Road from the intersection of Church Road to Rabaska Road on 
Wednesday, September 16, 2020, from 7am to 3pm, weather 
permitting. 
 

 
 
The Capital Construction Crew will be installing new waterline 
valves in both areas. The water service will be interrupted just long 
enough to complete the required installation and will be returned as 
soon as possible.  
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we 
apologize for the temporary inconvenience. If further information is 
required, please contact the Technical Services Office at 450-635-
1016. 
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